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CEO World Features Article by Mark
Williamson on the Impact of COVID-19 on
M&A

05/28/2020 | less than a minute Related pe0p|e
Mark Williamson authored the article, “M&A Opportunities in the COVID-19 Era” Mark D. Williamson
for CEO World. In the article, Mark discusses the impact the virus is having on Partner

merger and acquisition activity worldwide as well as potential opportunities in the
wake of COVID-19 and insight on how sellers can start preparing for the
transaction process. 612.632.3379
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